
USGA Media Center

HOUSTON, Texas -- The United States Golf Association (USGA) announced today that tee times for Friday’s
second round in the 2020 U.S. Women’s Open Championship will be moved to 8 a.m. CST from their
original starting time of 9:20 a.m. due to anticipated inclement weather.

 

Play in the second round will still begin on the first and 10th tees at both Champions Golf Club’s Cypress
Creek Course and Champions Golf Club’s Jackrabbit Course.

 

The 75th U.S. Women’s Open is being held at Champions Golf Club (Cypress Creek and Jackrabbit
Courses), in Houston, Texas, Dec. 10-13, 2020.

For further information: Julia Pine- jpine@usga.org
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